From: Michael Behrendt

To: Richard Reine; Robert Berner (Robert.berner@eversource.com)

Cc: J.G. Bryce; Karen Edwards; Audrey Cline; Rene Kelley; David Emanuel
Subject: Durham Point Road - removal of trees

Date: Friday, August 14, 2020 10:25:46 AM

NOTICE OF APPROVAL

Hello Rich and Robert,

The Planning Board approved the application from Durham Public Works to
remove five trees on Durham Point Road, a scenic road, at its meeting on
August 12, 2020. This includes the two white oaks and three white pines as
described in your application signed July 23, 2020. Julie Bryce, resident at 17
Durham Point Road, spoke in favor of the request. She was the only party who
spoke at the public hearing. Eversource can commence the work any time
without any additional review by the Town of Durham. Thank you for your
cooperation in the review process.

Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham

8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
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